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	Updated guidance to support local authority Childcare Sufficiency Assessments and Action Planning.

On 22 October 2009, the Department for Children Schools and Families noted in the LA email that it would be launching a consultation on the revised statutory Childcare Sufficiency and Assessment Guidance to inform the 2010-11 assessment and action planning process. The guidance builds on the existing guidance included in Securing Sufficient Childcare and the Childcare Sufficiency Assessment Guidance (both published in 2007) and is intended to assist LAs in their assessment of sufficiency and action planning. The primary purpose of this consultation is to seek LAs' views on the structure and content of the draft guidance.
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Enquiries To
If your enquiry is related to the policy content of the consultation you can contact Rahella Khatun-Uddin on:

Telephone: - 020 7783 8566

e-mail: ChildcareSufficiency.TEAM@DCSF.gsi.gov.uk
If you have a query relating to the consultation process you can contact the Consultation Unit on:

Telephone: 01928 794888

Fax: 01928 794 311



	1
	Consultation Summary

	1.1
	On 22 October 2009, the Department for Children, Schools and Families noted in the LA email that it would be launching a consultation on the revised statutory Childcare Sufficiency and Assessment Guidance to inform the 2010-11 assessment and action planning process. The guidance builds on the existing guidance included in Securing Sufficient Childcare and the Childcare Sufficiency Assessment Guidance (both published in 2007) and is intended to assist LAs in their assessment of sufficiency and action planning. The primary purpose of this consultation is to seek LAs' views on the structure and content of the draft guidance.

As this is primarily an update of the existing guidance material, the Minister of State for Children, Young People and Families has approved a 10 week consultation period on the draft, rather than the full 12 weeks recommended in the consultation code of practice.  



	2
	How To Respond

	2.1
	Consultation responses can be completed online at www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations.
by emailing ChildcareSufficiency.TEAM@DCSF.gsi.gov.uk 

or by downloading a response form which should be completed and sent to:

Childcare Sufficiency Team
DCSF 1FL
SANCTUARY BUILDINGS
Great Smith Street
London
SW1P 3BT

	3
	Additional Copies

	3.1
	Additional copies are available electronically and can be downloaded from the Department for Children, Schools and Families e-consultation website at: http://www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations 

	4
	Plans for making results public

	4.1
	The results of the consultation and the Department's response will be published on the DCSF e-consultation website by the end of March 2010.


